The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Randy Davis

Submission Time: Jun 13 2023 6:03PM
Email: goalkeeper7 @gmail.com
Telephone: 208-201-5782

Address: 3823 E Hyrum Dr.

Idaho Falls, ID 83401

Name of Utility Company: Falls water
Case ID: FLS-W-23-01

Comment: "It is ridiculous to even suggest raising the cost of our water 55%. Families are already being
stressed and budgets are being tightened with the current inflation and cost of living expenses. Falls
water already raised prices once in the last year, now want to over double the price again. | do not
believe that this is fair or just to the people of this community. Please do not pass this increase that Falls
water has proposed. It will ruin communities and families. Thank you.

Randy Davis"
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